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Dear Parents/Carers        25th April 2019 

     

Write Together Workshop  

Friday 7th June 2019 9.10am - 10.00sm 
 

As an alternative to the previously cancelled phonics and writing workshop we are delighted to 

offer parents the opportunity to come and find out more about how we teach phonics and 

writing and how you can make a big impact on your child’s progress, confidence and enjoyment 

in literacy. 

 
Through this session you will have hands on experience of how our Foundation Stage and KS1 

teaching teams teach writing and there will be a chance for you to see phonics strategies, 

spelling games/tools, punctuation strategies and how we engage and excite the children to be 

keen, enthusiastic writers. 

 

During this workshop you will have the chance to work alongside your child to produce a piece 

of writing linked to the exciting learning we will have done throughout science week.  This will 

be fun and engaging, giving your child to share his/her writing skills with you in a creative way. 

There will be many different writing-related activities for you to experience. You will also see 

how the children access supports around the class areas (we aim to be outside too) as you 

enjoy writing together.  

 

Unfortunately we are unable to welcome siblings to this event to ensure it is safe and 

successful for all.   Due to the nature of these live sessions there will be not be any hand outs 

given to those who attend.  However, there will be a follow up home based activity for you to 

complete as a family and some writing resources for you to take home with you.  If you have 

children in more than one year group the workshop will be of the nature that you can spend 

time with both children.  
 

Please ensure that you contact us ahead of the event should you require assistance with 

access arrangements. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Kirby, Miss Freeman and Mrs Plat       

Please return by Tuesday 7th May 2019. 
 

I will be attending     I will not be attending  

 

Parent of …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Class and year group …………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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